
 
 

 

Circular No. 15 of 2020  

13 Apr 2020 

 

Suspension of APEX Crude Palm Oil Futures 

Contract Approved Port - Lahad Datu Port  

 

In consideration of the current situation of international palm oil market and in response to 

feedback from market participants, Asia Pacific Exchange Pte. Ltd. and Asia Pacific Clear Pte. 

Ltd. would like to inform Members and market participants of the suspension of the Approved 

Port status of Lahad Datu port under APEX Crude Palm Oil Futures Contract for a period of 

12 months, effective from 15 May 2020 for CPF2006 Contract onwards. 

 

For more information regarding the amendments, please refer to the revised contract 

specifications at https://www.asiapacificex.com/?p=product_specification&type=CPF 

 

Please ensure that the appropriate members of staff within your organisation and customers 

are advised of the contents of the circular. 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT 

Commodities Product Business Division 

+65 6914 2839 

Commodities_Product_DL@asiapacificex.com  
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